
 

CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Richard Garland, Assistant City Administrator / Director - Parks and Recreation  

     

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   September 25, 2024 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – 25-016 Sports Field Lighting 

 

The Parks & Recreation department has allocated SPLOST funds to upgrade sports field lighting 

at Brinkley, Cobb, Jonquil, River Line, and Ward Parks.  The scope of work includes design, 

layout, installation, and testing of the SportsCluster system with Total Light Control (LED).  The 

pricing is from Musco Sports Lighting, LLC per Sourcewell cooperative contract # 041123-

MSL.   

          

  

Park Total Cost 

Brinkley Park $462,279.00 

Cobb Park $170,885.00 

Jonquil Park  $229,087.00 

River Line Park $185,135.00 

Ward Park $238,550.00 

TOTAL                      $1,285,936.00 

 

 

It is the recommendation of Parks & Recreation and Purchasing that the Sports Field Lighting 

project be awarded to Musco Sports Lighting, LLC in the amount of $1,285,936.00.  Please 

prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   

 

 

 

Musco Sports Lighting, LLC 

100 1st Avenue West – PO Box 808 

Oskaloosa, IA 52577 


